
Town of Hamilton 

 Control #: SFQ2025-003 
 

 

SOLICITATION FOR QUOTES 
FY25 ROADWAY MARKING 

SFQ2025-003 
 

The Town of Hamilton in conformance with Massachusetts General Law Ch. 30, Section 39M 
is soliciting for quotes from contractors for roadway marking throughout the Town of 
Hamilton. FY25 Roadway Marking quantities are estimates and the Town reserves the right to 
increase or decrease as necessary. Quantities are as follows: 

 
1. 150,000 Linear Feet of 4” White Water Based Traffic Paint 
2. 75,000 Linear Feet of 4” Double Yellow Water Based Traffic Paint 

 
All quotes are due no later than 4:30p.m. on Wednesday, September 4th, 2024  at the 
Department of Public Works Office, addressed above, or by email at  
pcobb@hamiltonma.gov. 

 

All bidders must supply the Town with an insurance certificate and workmen’s compensation 
policy, if applicable. 

 
All crew members must be OSHA 10 certified. 

 
All bidders must abide by all contract terms associated with the attached contract.  

All bidders must sign Attachment C and D with their quote. 

Bids must be submitted on the Solicitation of Quotes Form included as an attachment to this 
document. Please feel free to contact me at 978-626-5227 if you have any questions or 
comments concerning this issue. 

 
The bidder agrees that its quote shall be good and may not be withdrawn for a period of 30 
days, Saturdays, Sundays and legal holidays excluded, after the opening of the bids. 

 
The Town will reject quotes when required to do so by the above referenced General Laws. 
The Town reserves the right to waive any informality, to accept or reject, in whole or in 
part any or all quotes, or take whatever other action may be deemed to be in the best interest 
of the Town. 

 
Specifications and bid forms may be obtained: via email at: pcobb@hamiltonma.gov 
through Assistant DPW Director, Peter Cobb at the Town of Hamilton Department of Public 
Works during regular business hours: Monday through Thursday 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., Friday 8 
a.m. to 12:30 p.m. 
 
Questions must be submitted in email format only. The deadline for questions is Friday, 
August 30th, 2024 at 12:30pm. Oral responses are not considered official. 

 



Town of Hamilton 

 Control #: SFQ2025-003 
 

 

All bids for this project are subject to applicable public bidding laws of Massachusetts, 
including MGL Ch. 30, §39M, as amended. The Town will issue award to the responsible and 
eligible contractor that offers the lowest price. 

 
Attention is directed to the minimum wage rates to be paid as determined by the 
Commissioner of Labor and Workforce Development and the weekly payroll record 
submittal requirements under the provisions of Massachusetts General Laws, Chapter 149, 
Section 26 through 27D inclusive. 

 
The bidder agrees that its bid shall be good and may not be withdrawn for a period of 30 
days, Saturdays, Sundays and legal holidays excluded, after the opening of the bids. 

 
The Town reserves the right to waive any informalities, to accept or reject, in whole or in part 
any or all bids, or take whatever other action may be deemed to be in the best interest of the 
Town. 

 
The Town of Hamilton is an equal opportunity employer. 

 
The contract shall be awarded to the responsible bidder offering to perform the contract at the 
lowest price. 


